
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tree Trimming Request 

The City of Prineville Public Works Department requests that property owners 
participate in the trimming of trees adjacent to the street.  Many of the trees are 
preventing paving, patching, sweeping, and regular maintenance activity from 
being performed that is necessary along the curb line.  Some trees may also be 
blocking street signs which need trimmed.   

City Staff would like to provide residence the opportunity to trim trees to their 
satisfaction and meet the City’s requirements that are shown in the above 
diagram.  Once trimming is complete, please stack the limbs neatly on the curb 
line and contact Staff at the following numbers and the City will remove the limbs 
at no cost. 

Please contact Justin Severance at 541-610-2576 or Rich Evans at 541-233-9239 
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